

COMMUNITY COUNCIL

1st meeting 19-4-77

Contribution for newsletter

Meeting with the Community Association to look at duties
in future spread

Chairman, Mr McKay

Secretary Mrs Morris

Vice Chairman Mr Innes

Auditor ? Mr Robertson

Mr Reid took the chair and gave apologies from Mrs Milton

He welcomed the members and Mr Lloyd took a roll call

Major Fyffe said that C.C.s were a vital part of the system and
filled the gaps

Mr McKay said he hoped that the meeting would be business like
to get through the quickly but also be informal

Mr Hughes asked if the two councillors would attend each meeting

Mr Reid said he would & Major Fyffe said he would if at all

possible

Mr Shanks asked if attendance at C.C. meeting would qualify for
attendance allowance Major Fyffe said he might claim petrol

Mr Reid said it would not be charged. Mr Lloyd said it was an
administrative matter.

A.E.M. within 12 months from tonight. Mr Lloyd would look into
the October A.G.M. Some discussion on the financial year

13 14b

Grant this year now available as per page 5 £125 plus Region £
probably £100 £4000 for whole region

When all C.C.s are formed there will be a meeting of all - discussion

Kemnay Community Council Current account Deposit Account

cheques Mr McKay, Mrs Morris, Mr Innes. Secretaries address

Minutes would be reproduced and sent to all council plus

district & regional councillors G.D. and copy to the library after the following meeting and adoption of minutes. A weekly list of applications for planning permission would be sent to the secretary who would look through it and if there was any comment mark it and pass it to Mr McKay. The planning committee meets once a month and notice of applications to be discussed would be given 5 days before that to District councillors.

We would be supplied with diary of events for district & region council meetings.

Copies of letters to official bodies should be sent to Chief Executive and District & Regional councillors for reference.

Mr Seton asked about the roll of C.A. & C.C. in the future

Mr Lloyd said that the C.C. would have the edge on the C.A. as it is a statutory body Mrs Wainman suggested a joint meeting with the C.A. to sort out future rolls. This was agreed. A meeting of office bearers of both should meet and sort out principles

I suggested that a report of this meeting should be put in the newsletter

Mr Hughes asked Major Fyffe for news of the academy. This would be forthcoming at the next meeting

The date of the next meeting was fixed for Tuesday 31st May 7.30 Kemnay school

Meeting of office bearers and K.C.A. office bearers 7.30 pm

27-4-77 before K.C.A. committee meeting.